

## From the Office of the President

Wednesday, December 20, 2017

Dear Faculty, Staff, Students and Regents

As we approach the end of the semester, I want to take this moment to wish you all the best for the holidays and winter break. I am inspired by everyone's hard work, creativity, and enthusiasm, making Tech an exceptional university as well as a special community.

Please note: Except for those essential offices and services, all NMT offices will be closing early for the holidays. Please plan to close at 3 p.m. on Thursday, Dec. 21.

I wish you all peace on earth and a happy holiday season. Enjoy your time off and come back recharged in 2018!

Best wishes,

Dr. Stephen G. Wells New Mexico Tech President

